The Sheridans



Sandra Frankie

Missionaries in North Dakota to the Chippewa Indians

Planting Churches

Ps_122:1...I was glad when they said unto me, Let us go into the house of the LORD.

Winning Souls

Pro 11:30 ...He that winneth souls is wise

Training Nationals

2Ti 2:2 And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also.

Reaching the World

Mark 16:15... Go ye into all the world...

Sent By Rome Baptist Temple PO Box 1023 Rome GA 30162 706-232-8969

Sent through



PO Box 519 Braselton GA 30517-0519 706-654-2818 Dear Pastors and Praying Friends:

What an unusual and unique year we have had. We started out the year with excitement and so many plans for the summer months. Of course the coronavirus halted those plans. We are still having Church and are doing the best we can but Church attendance is down but some are still coming. The virus has challenged us to experience new things and technology, something us old timers don't like to do. We have been able to "livestream" our services on "Facebook live" and have had a very good response to it. Many of our folks are tuning in. I would rather them be at Church but at least we have some sort of recourse for them to get some preaching. Two of our folks have had the coronavirus but are all but over it now. These are two that stayed away from Church and society so as not to get it but got it anyway. All of the events we had planned were cancelled so the summer has been sort of boring for the lack of a better word. We did stay busy with other things. I have found out that a lot of people we are acquainted with from other denominations in town are also listening to the services. My hope and prayer is that they would get saved or at least realize that the truth is not being taught in the Church they are attending and seek out the truth. Most are from the Lutheran Church and tradition holds strong there but the Word of God is "quick and powerful" so we will see.

This I am saddened to report. My Pastor, Dr Billy Goolesby of the Rome Baptist Temple and longtime friend, passed away Sept 7th. A great man of God and wonderful preacher and Pastor. He will be missed. He was a great inspiration to so many and to my family. I got to travel with him some while on deputation and when I got to the Mission field I was privileged to have him come preach in England as well as North Dakota. I think my daughter put it best when she said: "We will see you on the other side but until then our hearts are a little broken". I know he is rejoicing in Heaven with the savior he preached about for so many years. Please pray for his family and the Rome Baptist Temple as we seek out Gods will in the coming days. My wife and I are flying out Thursday morning, Sept 10th, for the funeral. We will return to North Dakota on the 12th. A young couple in the Church was expecting a baby but he baby died in the womb. They are devastated and she is having the baby removed in the next few days. Please pray for this family. Some of you that have been up here will know who they are. The Monette family.

The Lord bless all of you. Thank you for all you do for us. We are carrying on in the most difficult of times but all of us are going through the same thing. Keep looking up. Surely the Lord is coming back soon.

The Sheridan's in North Dakota to the Chippewa Indians.

The Sheridan's